
An update to all members about the progress of our construction at Fiebig  range. 
 
First of all we appreciate your patience with this project. We tried to keep the range open as much 

as possible during this time and you have shown great cooperation. 
 
Woods construction has hauled several loads of fill dirt for our 25 – 50 yard ranges to help with the 

drainage problem.  In addition to this the board has decided to add concrete pads at both ranges for a 
permanent shooting bench and table pad. Also, we have changed the shooting area for shotguns only at 
the 100 – 200 yard range.  Please accommodate the rifle shooters and shoot from the East end of the 
firing line so everyone can use the range. 

 
The parking area at the 100 yard range has been enlarged and graveled. We also added white rock 

to the target area at the 100 yard line to help hold the backstop in place. The East end of the parking lot 
has the road open to use for travel up range. Please travel the roadways to the 100 & 200 yard targets 
so we can maintain our current ground cover. 

 
 
The major dirt work is complete, but we still have to finish the benches at the 25 & 50 yard areas.  

We are almost there with the construction so please be patient and understand we are making this a 
better range for everyone to enjoy. 

 
Thanks to all members, 
 
 
Jim Ford 
Range Manager 
 


